Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue
June 11, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Lewis Nagel
Opening Song Face to Face 206
Scripture and Prayer Genesis 3:9-13; 21-33

Welcome Allan Magie
Special Feature DVD: Euro-Asia Division

(Facing the Challenge; Chapels to Worship)

Lesson Study The Wedding Garment Classes
Closing Song Work, for the Night is Coming 375

Superintendent - Allan Magie
Pianist - Gary Dickinson

Memory Verse

“There is therefore now no condemnation to them which are in Christ Jesus,
who walk not after the flesh, but after the Spirit” (Romans 8:1).

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 8:01

(951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331
Next Friday: 8:03

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known
10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements Gary Dickinson
Call to Worship
Organ Meditation Mafi Schmidt
Introit .
Scripture Reading Genesis 5:23-24 Dianna Thacker
Invocation
*Opening Hymn A Mighty Fortress 506
Tithes & Offering Chaplaincy & Multilingual Liz Dickinson

Ministries/ World Budget

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Chuck Yetter
“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Alex Thacker

Special Music Thou Art Worthy Church Quartet

Sermon Enoch: The man who walked with God Doug Hill

Closing Song Lord, I want to be a Christian 319

Benediction Doug Hill

*Congregation please stand **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Bob Cooley
Offering next week: Local Church Budget

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements
POTLUCK & GC STUDY TODAY: Visitors are welcome to the weekly potluck held at
Abe & Maria’s house, 1218 Michigan Ave., Beaumont. Church members, bring your
favorite dish to share. We will continue studying The Great Controversy after potluck.

INVITATION: Everyone is welcome to Mary Hilde’s 30th birthday gathering & sundown
vespers Friday, June 17 at 6 p.m. at Garcia’s house: 1218 Michigan Ave., Beaumont. If you
would like an Evite sent to you with more details & an opportunity to RSVP, please email
Shane Hilde your email address at shwinston@gmail.com. Please, please RSVP & bring a
tray of your favorite finger food. More details are in the Evite.

CHURCH POTLUCK: Visitors, please stay for our church potluck June 18 after the
service. Members, please bring dishes to share with our guests.

GLOW: Don’t forget to come participate in the GLOW program June 18 after the church
potluck! We usually hand out GLOW for about an hour. Meet Shane & Mary in front of the
Friendship Hall around 1:30 p.m. to pick up your map & GLOW tracts.

WOMEN'S MINISTRY HEALTH TALK: Presentation on Breast Cancer Screening and
Prevention on June 18 at 6:30 p.m. by Tisha’ L. Salary-Mitchell, M.D., Board Certified
Diplomate in Internal Medicine, Attending Physician at Loma Linda University Health
Care, Associate Professor of Internal Medicine at LLU School of Medicine.

BIBLE STUDY FOR WOMEN: The Study will be held June 20 in Friendship Hall at
6:30 p.m. The study will be conducted by Maria Garcia on topics of interest to women.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Beaumont VBS beings July 24. For those who will help,
please call Ivy White at (951) 849-0701.

GLOW FUNDING: Our GLOW program is going strong, but we need continued funding!
To contribute, write “GLOW?” on tithe envelopes.

LITERATURE & DVDS: If you would like to contribute to the literature rack fund, mark
“Literature Rack” on tithe envelopes. To contribute to the DVD fund, mark “DVD
Ministry” on your envelopes. Your contributions to these ministries are of great help.

WOMEN’S MINISTRY: Ladies, if interested, don’t forget to sign up to participate in
Secret Sisters. Information & questionnaires are on the WM table in the lobby.

FOOD PANTRY: The food pantry is in need of non-perishable food items (canned fruit,
vegetables, soup, pasta, pasta or tomato sauce, bulk rice & beans, cereal, baking mixes,
carton soy milk, etc) and/or money donations to assist church and non-church families on a
monthly basis. Please place food in the lobby bins, and/or money donations in a tithe
envelope marked “Food Pantry”. Thank you for your support in this ongoing ministry.

FOURTH SABBATH POTLUCK: To be held June 25 after church at Ivy White’s house,
4257 Hillside Drive in Banning. Everyone is welcome to attend. Those participating in VBS
or who are interested in helping, please come.
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